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29/06/2020 

 

Dear Parent 

 

We have reached the end of a very difficult year – I would like to thank you all for your 

support and cooperation over the last year and wish you a pleasant and enjoyable summer. 

 

The arrangement of classes next year is as follows - 

 

Existing classes will move on in their current form. 

 

P1 Mrs Harris 

P2/3  Mrs Neill 

P3/4 Mrs Sheridan 

P5 Mr McGlone 

P6  Mrs Caterson 

P7 Mr Torney 

 

Following the education minister’s recent announcement, parents are asked to prepare for 

reopening from Monday 24th August. With the Covid-19 emergency in mind, there is a 

possibility that we may need to phase classes back gradually over a number of days to ensure 

that the Health & Safety procedures we have planned will be embedded properly.   

 

Many plans are in place to make your child’s return to school as safe as possible but with the 

situation/guidance changing so rapidly, I cannot give firm dates or arrangements just yet but 

will provide these later in the summer.  These will be communicated to you via Seesaw or the 

school website. 

 

Once again, on behalf of all the staff, have an enjoyable summer break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P. Torney 
Principal 

http://www.stpatricksnts.com/

